
Site Visit on the Water Supply Project implemented by JICA 

 

On March 8, 2018, H.E Mr. Hidenao Yanagi, Ambassador of Japan visited Tafilah for signing 

Grant Contract of Grant Assistance for Grass-roots Human Security Projects (GGP), and seizing the 

opportunity, the ambassador accompanied by the representative and Water Specialist of JICA Jordan 

office visited Water Authority of Jordan (WAJ) Tafilah office, and he was briefed by the 

representative of WAJ Tafilah office on the outcome of the project titled “Rehabilitation and 

Improvement of Water Facilities in Tafieleh Governorate” in 2013. Under the project, construction 

and renovation of water facilities, such as water reservoirs, pumping stations and water supply 

network, were completed.  

The representative of WAJ Tafilah office explained that the quality and quantity of the water for 

the 55,000 residences and the energy efficiency for the water distribution were improved as the 

result of the project. During the site visit, the representative of WAJ Tafilah office expressed his 

appreciation for Japan and the expectation for the further assistance from the Government of Japan. 

  

Water reservoir constructed by the project 

  

Pumping station renovated by the project 

  

 


